
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Finance, Expenditures and Legal Subcommittee 

    

FROM:  Lori Ann Laster, Stormwater Management Engineer 

 

SUBJECT: Review and Recommendation on Arlington Buyout Purchase 

Agreement 

  

DATE:  October 3, 2018  

 

 
 

The District has received grant funding through FEMA’s Flood Mitigation 

Assistance Program to purchase 2 properties in the floodplain in Arlington, 

Nebraska.  The two properties are located in the floodplain of Bell Creek and have 

been repeatedly flooded.   

 

The District hired Valuation Services to perform appraisals of the properties 

included in the grant application. Purchase agreements for the appraised value of 

each property were presented to the property owners. 

 

Kelly and Tiffany Eastwood have accepted the appraisal value of $110,000 for 

residential property located at 425 N. 1st Street, Arlington, NE. (see attached 

purchase agreements).    

 

Management recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board of 

Directors that the General Manager be authorized to execute for and on behalf 

of the District the Purchase Agreement in the form as presented to this meeting 

providing for the purchase by the District from Kelly and Tiffany Eastwood, of 

property located at 425 N. 1st Street, Arlington, Nebraska for the purchase price 

of $110,000, subject to changes deemed necessary by the General Manager and 

approved as to form by District Legal Counsel. 

 




















